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BRANDS HATCH PADDOCK PARKING INSTRUCTIONS 

  
 
Due to the event being very busy in terms of the number of cars racing, space will be very limited within the Brands 
Hatch paddock (both Inner and Outer Paddocks), and as such the Club will be enforcing BRSCC Paddock Passes. 
These have been sent to the address listed on your RaceHub account. Please note: TCR UK and Civic Cup 
competitors will receive these from your Coordinator. 
  
Each competitor will be allocated ONE BRSCC Paddock Pass: This is for use in working vehicles ONLY, meaning a 
tow vehicle or van with tools and spares etc.  
  
Motorhomes will only be permitted if they are your working vehicle, and other motorhomes must not be parked in 
the race paddock.  
  
No private cars are permitted in the paddock area. Please park all private cars in the public parking areas. All of 
these are within short walking distance of the paddock. 
  
If your race car is being run by a team, there is no space for your private car or motorhome to be parked alongside 
the team awnings, so these must be parked away from the race paddock.  
  
We have been allocated the rally stage for trailer parking, and trailers must be moved from the paddock and stored 
in the area shown in the paddock plan. 
  
When setting up your race facilities, please ensure that you take up the minimum ground space possible. If circuit 
staff or BRSCC officials ask you to move vehicles or equipment, you must do as instructed. To refuse to comply could 
result in your race participation being put at risk. 
  
The BRSCC reserves the right to request a competitor or official to move their vehicle regardless of the presence of 
a paddock pass and your cooperation in this is essential to ensure a safe working environment for competitors, 
officials, marshals and members of the public. 
  
 The BRSCC team will be on hand to answer any questions. 
  
PLEASE NOTE: The majority of ClubSport Trophy competitors will leave the circuit on Saturday after their race, so 
this will create a bit of breathing space for Sunday. 
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